
 

 

COLORADO SPRINGS, Colo. – The MeiGray Group will continue to serve as the 
exclusive source for game-worn jerseys and equipment of U.S. teams competing on 
the international stage in the Olympics, World Championships and World Cups, as well 
as other high profile events like the BioSteel All-American Game, it was announced by 
USA Hockey. 

 

The MeiGray Group will maintain the designation as The Official Game-Worn Source of 
USA Hockey. 

 

“We’re excited about continuing our relationship with MeiGray,” said Pat Kelleher, 
executive director of The USA Hockey Foundation and USA Hockey. “It’s a win-win 
with fans having the opportunity to acquire game-worn jerseys and equipment from 
players part of Team USA and the proceeds coming back to support the future of our 
game.” 

 

“USA Hockey remains one of the sport’s great entities,” said Barry Meisel, president 
and chief operating officer of MeiGray. “We are proud to continue our relationship, 
knowing how much this program helps the USA Hockey Foundation.” 

 

The next opportunity for fans to acquire game-worn jerseys and equipment will take 
place in the first quarter of 2020, when USA Hockey-MGG offers jerseys from the 
2019 World Championships and the 2019 World Junior Championships at 
meigrayauctions.com. 

http://meigrayauctions.com/

